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I am a resident of Southern Humboldt and I would like to continue to use the community park for recreational and
 educational purposes. My family and I spend a lot of time there biking, hiking and playing as well as educating my
 son on the benefits of the outdoors and its inhabitants. Please change the zoning so our community can still enjoy
 this amazing resource.

Thank you - Abaliene Mckeag
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